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~ Docket No. 50-433

University of California at Santa Barbara
Santa Barbara, Califo;nia 93106

Attention: Mr. R. A. Kroes
Vice Chancellor, Administrative Services

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated July 13, 1984, informing us of the steps you
have taken to correct the item which we brought to your attention in our
letter dated July 6, 1984. Your corrective actions will be verified during a
future inspection.

Your cooperation with us is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

/
F. A. Wenslawski, Chief
Radiological Safety Branch

bec:
RSB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
Mr. J. Martin
J. Zollicoffer
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